
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
DISTRICT OF NEW JERSEY  

RE:  CRIMINAL DEBT PAYMENTS ORDERED BY THE COURT 

The Administrative Office of the U.S. Courts has directed the District Court to no 

longer accept credit cards for criminal debt payments.  Effective January 1, 2022, the 

Court will be able to receive criminal debt payments electronically via Pay.gov, a 

government-wide collection portal. Pay.gov only accepts payments by debit card or 

Automated Clearing House (ACH). Information on how to make an online payment can 

be found on the Court's website at https://www.njd.uscourts.gov/

Date:  December 1, 2021 William T. Walsh, Clerk 

https://www.njd.uscourts.gov/



